
 
 

The Staples School Tools Program  

Staples makes Back to School efficient, affordable and easier for parents! 

To help make Back to School as easy as possible for parents, Staples offers School Tools—complete school supply kits for 

students containing supplies that have been selected and approved by your child’s teacher, school principal and/or parent-

teacher association as primary choices for the year ahead.  

The School Tools Program allows you to view and order the upcoming year’s required supplies list for your child, as 

specified by their teacher, and is the most efficient way to ensure that your child has all of the core supplies they need on 

their first day back. 

Place your order by   July 11th, 2017  at  staplesschooltools.ca  simply by logging in using the reference number provided by 

your school, or visit your local Staples store with the letter from your school. 

If you have any questions, please visit our website, staplesschooltools.ca, or contact your local Staples store to speak with 

the dedicated Staples School Tools representative assigned to your school. 

Your Dedicated Representative is:            Mark Scott 

Email Address:             mark.scott@staples.ca 

School Name:              Sacred Heart 

The reference number you will require to place your order is: 

Sacred Heart               Grade 1                    38439565-74727             $55.17 

Sacred Heart               Grade 2                  E9BD472B-84835            $51.29 

Sacred Heart               Grade 3                  576B4FDE-84837            $66.57 

Sacred Heart               Grade 4                   9FCE68C5-84846            $63.83 

Sacred Heart               Grade 5                  D9814ABA-84840                       $99.93 

Sacred Heart               Grade 6                 0BE23A80-94848                          $72.21 

Sacred Heart               Jr. High                 2FCC2367-94852                        $177.80 

Please enter the number at staplesschooltools.ca and select the best choice for you. 

All orders must be paid and registered by:  July 11th, 2017   


